
 

The DPAC Representative may 
 
• attend all DPAC meetings and represent, speak, and 

vote on behalf of the PAC 
• maintain current registration of the PAC 
• report regularly to the membership and executive on all 

matters relating to the DPAC 
• seek and give input to the DPAC on behalf of the PAC 
• receive, circulate, and post DPAC newsletters, 

brochures, and announcements 
• receive and act on all other communications from the 

DPAC 
• liaise with other parents and DPAC representatives 
• submit an annual report 

PAC Executive 

If	
  you	
  are	
  interested	
  in	
  this	
  voluntary	
  position,	
  please	
  submit	
  a	
  bit	
  of	
  your	
  background	
  and	
  
why	
  you	
  are	
  interested	
  in	
  this	
  role	
  to	
  htthrift@surreyschools.ca	
  for	
  parents	
  to	
  learn	
  about	
  

you	
  by	
  December	
  11th.	
  Candidate	
  profiles	
  will	
  be	
  available	
  of	
  the	
  school	
  web	
  site. 


